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  a tree is known by its fruit

Crag : 703
Hutton : 932
Senset : 913

Washington: 753

November
Wednesday 2: Class 4 Visit to Imperial War Museum
WC Monday 7: Book Fair After School in Learning Lab
Monday 7: Boxes of Hope Returned to School
Tuesday 8: Paralympian Visit and sponsor event
Wednesday 9: Parents Stay and Read Day
Wed 16 and Thur 17: KS2 STEM Science Days
Friday 18: Children In Need 
Wednesday 23: Dog's Trust Safety Awareness Day
Wednesday 30: Class 1 and 2 to Lancaster Priory 
December
Thursday 1: Parent's Evening 
Tuesday 13: KS1 Nativity  - 2pm and 6pm
Wednesday 14: Dukes Theatre Pantomime Visit
Friday 16: Carols, Parties and Most Improved

celebration




Team PointsFriday 21st October 2022

Dates and Events
Class One
Writing: Rose Parnell
Maths: Lilla Thrift
Learner: Rudy Khazai Nejad

Class Two
Writing: Talitha Raine
Maths: Eleanor Smith
Learner: Amelie Taylor

Class Three
Writing: Isaac Holmes
Maths: Scarlet Gora
Learner: Scarlett Gonter

Class Four
Writing: Abi Hodkin
Maths: John Aziz
Learner: Alistair Kingshott

Well done HUTTON

   Attendance: Whole school - 93%
                                  Class 3 winners - 95.8%

What a great week we have had, immersing ourselves in the
world of the Victorians. We have learnt about life as a child
in the Victorian Age and how your experience really differed,
depending on how wealthy and educated you were. We
looked at children in school, children forced to work, toys
and the inventions which made life easier for all. Our visit to
Leighton Hall gave everyone an insight into life in a large
home during the period. Everyone had a great week.

Victorian Week Fun



Sponsored Sports Event
and Paralympian Visit

We’re very excited to be welcoming top
athlete Stuart Robinson to the school on
Tuesday, 08 November 2022.
Stuart Robinson will be leading a sponsored
fitness circuit with all pupils and will follow-
up with a talk and question and answer
session. The aim of the event is to inspire the
pupils to be more physically active, but just
as importantly to encourage them to
discover and then pursue their passion in
life.

We are pleased to be working with Cumbria Boxes of Hope
to support their shoebox gifts campaign.  

Last year, we put together more than 20 shoebox gifts to

help refugees in Romania. This year the gifts will also be

given to children who have fled the fighting in the Ukraine. 

If you can help, please get hold of a shoebox and follow the

instructions on the leaflet we sent home. 

PLEASE GET YOUR BOX READY FOR 
MONDAY 7th NOVEMBER

Shoeboxes of Hope 

Come Dine With Class 4
This term we have been focusing on healthy bodies. We
have explored this theme in our Science and DT sessions.
Every child has planned and made a healthy meal. Class 4
had a great couple of days making starters, mains and
deserts a part of a Come Dine With Me challenge.  


